
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12th October 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

In the event that we might go into another ‘lockdown’ children will be able to access 

Google Classroom from home.  In order to register your child we need you to complete 

the attached ‘acceptable use’ document which needs to be signed by you and 

returned to school by Wednesday 14th October.   

 

It is your responsibility to monitor your child’s use of this site.  Failure to sign and return the 

document will mean that your child will not be able to access Google classroom. 

 

Since 2020 has been a very strange year for all of us, we don’t want the children missing 

out on Halloween fun so we plan to have a Halloween fun day on Friday 23rd October. 

Children can come to school dressed in their Halloween costume, no onsies, pretend 

weapons or face paints please and staff will be organising lots of fun activities for them.  If 

your child doesn’t want to dress up they can come to school in none uniform. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Oliver Flitcroft 

Headteacher 


